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Please vote yes to support HB 4045. There are way too many animals that need to be adopted!
OR pet stores should only be able to sell animals that have been rescued or come from
shelters! Other states have seen the need for this and passed similar bills. Please help animals
that have been neglected find forever homes and stop puppy mills!

Thank You.

Sheena Gulbransen
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